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Charlie Dissell

From: Nick Bruck <nickb@dcigroup-us.com>
Sent: Friday, May 15, 2020 10:10 AM
To: Charlie Dissell
Cc: Megan Andrew (megana@warrencountyia.org); Chris Conn; Justin Page
Subject: WCJC Update Week of May 18th 

Charlie: 
Similar to this week, next week will be a steady amount of foundation work.  
 
As you saw we distributed a notice about Contractor parking this past Monday.  
 
Thanks and have a good weekend.  
 
 
 

 
 N i c k  B r u c k  

S e n i o r  P r o j e c t  M a n a g e r  
2 2 0  S E  6 t h  S t r e e t  -  S u i t e  2 0 0  

D e s  M o i n e s ,  I A  5 0 3 0 9  

C  5 1 5 - 2 0 2 - 3 3 9 4  |  W  5 1 5 - 2 4 4 - 5 0 4 3  

 

   


